
 

 

 

FACT SHEET 

 

Closure of 46th South Avenue from Columbine to 
Fillmore streets 

June 1 – Early July 

As part of the Colorado Department of Transportation’s Central 70 Project, 46th South Avenue from Columbine 
to Fillmore streets will be closed from Tuesday, June 1 through early July for demolition of the viaduct. See 
the detour map below. 

Construction activities will be 24/7, but will not exceed the noise limit that is permitted in the Project’s noise 
variance issued by the Denver Department of Public Health and Environment between weekday nighttime 
hours of 9 p.m. to 7 a.m. and weekend nighttime hours of 5 p.m. and 8 a.m. 

To learn more about demolition including schedule and environmental protections in 
place visit the Bye-a-duct page on the Project website or use the QR code. 

For questions and concerns, please call the 24-hour hotline at 833-C70-INFO (833-270-
INFO).  

Thank you for your patience. This work is weather-dependent and subject to change. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.codot.gov/projects/i70east/resources/bye-a-duct



